
Good afternoon my name is John Perozzo from Hickory St. It has been brought to my attention that they 
want to put a 10 story building in our neighbourhood. 
  I understand that housing is important and things need to improve and get better ,but a 10 story 
building would not make sense in a well mature area. I would like to suggest that if they do put a 
building up if they could put a five story building instead and it would not look out of place. 
The majority of residents of the area have been here a very very long time please do not make these 
decisions solely based on the money that  is coming in for the city and the developers. The residence 
would like their voices heard and hope that things can accommodate both parties so please consider at 
five story building. 
John 
 


